Cemetery Trustees

Emergency Meeting 7/12/2016

The Cemetery Trustees met on 7/12/2016 at 7:30 a.m. to discuss the email sent to them from Town Administrator, Julie E. Glover.

Leash Law

Julie Glover

7/6/2016 12:09 PM
To Marianne Banks
(meblee@comcast.net) Copy Denise
Duval

Marianne:

At its meeting last night, the Select Board reviewed a draft "Leash Law" that I had been asked to prepare (copy attached). During the

discussion, I mentioned that I did not see anything in Lee's Cemetery Rule and Regulations regarding dogs but that the Cemetery Trustees should be asked their opinion, which is why I am reaching out to you.

Please let me know if are interested in restricting dogs completely in Town-owned cemeteries (which some towns do, except for service dogs); if you want the "leash law" to require dogs to be on leash while in Town-owned cemeteries; or something else.

The Select Board will be discussing this again at its Aug.15th meeting. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Julie E. Glover
Town Administrator
Town of Lee
7 Mast Road
Lee, NH 03861

603-659-5414

The Right-To-Know Law (RSA 91-A) provides that most e-mail communications, to or from Town employees regarding the business of the Town of Lee, are government records available to the public upon request. Therefore, this e-mail communication may be subject to public disclosure.

Following discussion, it was decided that dogs are presently permitted in the Town of Lee Cemeteries.

The Cemetery Trustees have decided to allow dogs on leashes to be walked in the Town of Lee Cemeteries and having the owners clean up after their dogs.

Respectfully, Cemetery Trustees, Marianne Banks., Jacqueline Neill, and Jan Neill